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Pest Control Procedures



Illinois state law Public Act 95-0058 requires licensed child care centers to develop and implement an integrated pest management (IPM) program. 

The focus of the program is to identify and eliminate conditions in the school, which could cause pests to be a problem. Application of pest control materials are made only when necessary to eliminate a pest problem. IPM uses the most appropriate practice to achieve control of pests while avoiding adverse effects on people and the environment. 

Public Act 95-0058 requires written notification prior to the application of pesticides. Should you wish to receive written notification prior to the specific application of pesticides you must register. To register to receive written notification 48 hours prior to pesticide applications, please submit your name and address for notification by mail or email to ibakalus@harpercollege.edu

If an emergency pesticide application exists to protect against an imminent threat to health or property, prior to the actual application, a good faith effort will be made to supply written notification to those on this registry. Please note that pesticides subject to notification requirements do not include consumer available products such as antimicrobial agents or baits.
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